Student reminders for returning to school:
-October 5 and 8 students will report to their assigned homeroom to receive a schedule of their classes.  Students will then be dismissed to their 1st period class.  We anticipate 1st period to begin at approximately 8:30.
-Please bring or send any student fees to be paid, to Ms. Muncher in the main office.
-Students should bring their charged device to school every day.
-Students are required to wear face coverings (mask) and practice social distancing while in the school building.
-Students should move quickly from class to class, staying to the right of the hallway.
-Students will be allowed to visit the school nurse if sick, taking preapproved medication or in an emergency situation.
-Students may bring water bottles to use during the school day.
-Students should bring earphone or earbuds for class usage.
-Student classrooms will be sanitized daily.
-Hand sanitizer will be available in halls and classrooms, students are welcomed to bring their own.
-Beginning October 5, 2020, all GHS students will be on a regular bell schedule.  The schedule will be attached and will be available on the GHS website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-If a student shows symptoms of COVID-19 or signs of being sick, please stay at home.  Please refer to the following link concerning precautions. https://www.jefcoed.com/Page/4317 

